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2nd March 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,   
 
 
Re: Teacher in 1/2F 
 
 
I am sure you join with me in wishing Miss Flynn all the best as she begins her maternity 
leave. 
 
Originally, Miss Flynn had planned to be here until the end of term on Thursday 1st April. 
However, her plans have had to change due to government advice. We have appointed 
Miss Eugenia Chan who is due to begin at St Charles on Monday 8th March.  
 
We are looking forward to welcoming all our children back on Monday. 
 
With very best wishes.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 
 
 

 
Ann Slavin 
Executive Headteacher 
 


